
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Kidzone Update 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

I am writing to inform you that Kidzone will close at the earlier time of 5pm on 

Friday 22nd December. The early closure is to allow staff to make the preparations 

needed in school ahead of the Christmas break. We apologise for any inconvenience 

this may cause and thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs A Rourke 
 
Headteacher 


